Safe, Respectful, Learners

e 9

Principal P.O Box 19 Tel: 026847-2043
Patricia Howard Gilgandra NSW 2827 Fax: 02 6847-2304

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

12 February 2020

Dear Parents and Caregivers
Swimming Carnival

The Gilgandra Public School Swimming Carnival has been postponed from Friday 14 February to
Thursday 20 February due to unforeseen circumstances. Gilgandra Public School apologises for
the inconvenience but looks forward to seeing you on Thursday 20 February.

Grandparents Day Assembly

Seniors Week is celebrated across the Gilgandra Community from Monday 17 February. Gilgandra Public
School will hold their celebrations on Wednesday 19 February in the school hall from 10:30am with an
Assembly showcasing the students’ creative talents. The assembly will be followed by a barbeque for visitors
and students. Looking forward to seeing you there to celebrate Seniors Week .

Kylie Briggs will be on hand to record the event with photos which will be uploaded to the school’s Facebook
page.

Your Sincerely

Patricia Howard

Principal



